





Barbara Neiman

June 13, 1946 - September 7, 2020

With sadness, the German Shepherd Dog Club of the San Gabriel Valley once again finds itelf mourning the passing of another long-time member, board member and club president, Barbara Neiman. Barbara left us on Labor Day following an aggressive recurrence of the cancer that she had battled into remission several years ago. Over the years she also served on our hospitality and membership committees - and supported all of our events and causes. She will be remembered for her devotion to our beloved German Shepherd Dogs, our club and to all of us who shared her passions.

Ironically, years ago, two of Barbara's GSDs also traveled to the Rainbow Bridge on Labor Day. We can only imagine they helped her cross over and the beautiful reunion at the end of the Bridge!

Gosdspeed Barbara! May you rest in peace!

